Meet The Teacher
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There will be a chance for parents / carers to come along to the school
at 2.00pm on Thursday 4th September to see the children in their new
class and meet their teacher(s).

Please note that children are not allowed to leave their own classroom to
visit the classrooms of their siblings.

Children can leave early with parents / carers but they must be signed
out. Their class teacher will have a form for completion before leaving.
If you have more than one child, please collect each in turn after you
have completed your last class visit.

Thank you



